AH Committee

From: Darren Wilfley <platinumelectricinc@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 10:03 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Aloha,

We are writing in support of the proposed Makila Farms work force project in Lahaina.
This is a much needed project and we urge your support and approval.

No other workforce community Maui has provided workforce homes on even 'z acre lots.

Greg Brown has the experience, knowledge, and passion to help local families fulfill their dream of home-
ownership here on Maui and we believe this is a much needed project for hardworking Maui families!

Sincerely,
Darren Wilfley

Carolyn Wilfley / Office Manager
808.280.4721

Darren Wilfley

Platinum Electric, Inc.

P.O. Box 66, Kihei, HI. 96753
808.280.4741

Lic.# C30758
platinumelectricinc@gmail.com
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